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Letter dated 14 August 2001 from the Acting Chairman of the
Security Council Committee established pursuant to resolution
1343 (2001) concerning Liberia addressed to the President of the
Security Council

On behalf of the Security Council Committee established pursuant to
resolution 1343 (2001) concerning Liberia, I have the honour to transmit herewith a
copy of a note verbale dated 13 August 2001 from the Permanent Mission of
Bulgaria to the United Nations addressed to the Chairman of the Committee (see
annex).

I would appreciate it if the present letter and its annex were issued as a
document of the Security Council.

(Signed) Jagdish Koonjul

Acting Chairman

Security Council Committee established pursuant
to resolution 1343 (2001) concerning Liberia

01-51328 (E) 160801



S/2001/795

Annex to the letter dated 14 August 2001 from the Acting
Chairman of the Security Council Committee established pursuant
to resolution 1343 (2001) concerning Liberia addressed to the
President of the Security Council

The Permanent Mission of the Republic of Bulgaria to the United Nations
presents its compliments to the Chairman of the Security Council Committee
established pursuant to resolution 1343 (2001) concerning Liberia and, referring to
his note dated 7 June 2001, has the honour, in addition to the information contained
in the note verbale of the Bulgarian Mission dated 25 June 2001 addressed to the
Chairman of the Committee, to communicate the following:

With regard to the embargo on exports of arms and related materiel of all types
and the provision of technical training related to the provision, manufacture,
maintenance or use of such equipment (Security Council resolution 1343 (2001,
para. 5)), the Government of the Republic of Bulgaria adopted a special decree in
May 2001, by which it approved the restrictive regime on certain countries,
including Liberia.

In keeping with the efforts undertaken by the Bulgarian State until now, the
newly formed Government is preparing a draft decree, which will further widen the
scope of the decree adopted in May 2001.

The Permanent Mission of the Republic of Bulgaria would appreciate it if the
present note verbale were to be issued as a document of the Security Council.




